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March 28, 2012

To the Intersociety Council for Pathology Information:

I am writing with regard to the Intersociety Council for Pathology Information Trainee
Travel Award Application. The travel award provided much needed financial support to
attend the Society for Pediatric Pathology Spring Meeting located in Vancouver^ British
Columbia on March 17-18, 2012.

In addition to participating in the poster session, I was invited to present a brief synopsis
of my research and fielded questions in front of an audience. During the conference, I
met pediatric pathologists from across the country and was invited to review interesting
cases with a pediatric pathologist from an outside institution where I will be completing
an away rotation this spring! The conference was extremely stimulating, especially
learning about the various research projects at other institutions. Furthermore, it was great
to meet upper level residents and fellows who I hope to emulate with regard to their fund
of knowledge and presentation skills. I would like to thank the Intersociety Council for
Pathology Information for providing financial support to attend this conference.

Sincerely,

Kristin La Fortune, M.D., M.S.
Jtalafortune@virgina.edi
Phone: (434)924-9168
Fax:(434)982-6130


